
Saint Patrick  
Catholic Church 

 

June 24 & 25th, 2023 
 

Twelfth Sunday in Ordinary 
Time  

 
 

   
 
 
 

  Mass Times:    
Saturdays at 5:30pm  

& Sundays at 10:45am 
  

  Holy Hour – St. Patrick:   
After mass on the 3rd Sunday  

of each month  
 

Sharing Sunday:   
REMINDER SHARING 

SUNDAY IS NEXT 
SUNDAYJULY 2nd. 

 

 

From the Pastor’s Desk  
 

Dear cherished parishioners, according to Vat 
II’s Document Ad Gentes, n. 2, “the pilgrim 

church is missionary by her very nature, since 
it is from the mission of the Son and the 

mission of the Holy Spirit that she draws her 
origin…” to spread the good news to 

everywhere. And every priest is ordained for 
this missionary activity wherever his services 

are needed anytime. 
 

This explains why my appointment lately to 
St. Patrick church at Lexington as pastor 

effective July 1, has become necessary for 
the good of the church. 

 
On this note, as I prepare for this transition, 
kindly accompany me with your prayers as l 

assume my new assignment at the other side 
of the Richmond Diocese. I would likewise 

keep you in my prayers always. 
Praised be Jesus Christ. 

Fr. Maxwell 

 
 

St. Patrick Catholic Church –  
Scan & Give.   Thank you for 

 your Generosity. 
 

     
 

 Saint Patrick depends upon your generosity. 
These walls, built by generations past, now 
need you to nurture them. Give what you 

can.  No amount is too small. 
 E-Giving makes it easy. 



News & Announcements  
 

THANK YOU:    Thank you to those who helped for the 
Father’s Day Luncheon!  Such a great job on from the 

kitchen, the cleanup crew, & as well as those who made 
our church hall look festive!  A good time was had by all! 

 
Fr. Maxwell’s Farewell Celebration. As most of you have 

heard, our dear Fr. Max is being moved to St Patrick in 
Lexington VA on July 1st. We will miss him greatly and will 
celebrate what little time we have left with him until his 

departure, but we will celebrate him formally as our 
departing Pastor on Thursday June 29, 2023, at 6pm Mass 

at St John with reception to follow.  
Please rsvp to the office if able to attend. 

 
LOOKING FOR PEOPLE TO VOLUNTEER TO SERVE AT 
MASS:  We need altar servers to serve mass.   Please 

consider volunteering.  Training and instruction will be 
provided. If you are interested in serving or would like to 

know more about contact Eddie Baird. 
 

A 24-Hour Retreat for Young Married Couples 
Hey there, lovebirds of the Diocese of Richmond! Buckle 

up for an amazing adventure with your spouse at our 
Young Married Couples Retreat at the breathtaking 

Wintergreen Resort on August 25-26, 2023. This retreat is 
exclusively designed for couples who have been married 

for seven years or less.  Mark those dates on your 
calendar, grab your partners hand and get ready to 
embark on a journey of love, laughter, and lifelong 

companionship. This retreat is your chance to reignite 
that spark and strengthen the bond you share. Don't miss 
out on this incredible opportunity to celebrate your love 
story in the most extraordinary way.  The Young Married 

Couples Retreat costs $270/couple.  
Registration closes July 23rd. 

 
A 24-Hour Retreat for 2022 & 23 College Graduates 
Going from college to adult, working life can leave you with 
a lot of questions. How do I find a parish? Where can I find 
Catholic young adults like me? What do I do with the skills I 

learned from my campus ministry? This summer, recent 
college graduates are invited to a retreat weekend in 

Richmond where you can find answers and encouragement. 
There will be time to hear talks, opportunity for prayer and 

reflection, and a chance to build community with other 
young adults. College graduates in the classes of 2022 and 

2023 are invited to join us July 28-29, 2023 at Saint 
Michael’s Catholic Church, Richmond. The Recent Graduate 

Retreat costs $35/person. Registration closes July 16th 

  Contact & follow us at: 
Office: office@saintpatrickchurchhill.org 

 
Father Maxwell - Pastor:   

frmaxwell@stpeterchurch1834.org 
 

Father Nick – Parochial Vicar:  
frnickredmond@saintpatrickchurchhill.org  

 
Katie Goodloe – Music Minister:  
 musicministerkate@gmail.com 

 
Michelle Dawson – Wedding Coordinator:   mjmvcu@aol.com 

 
Donna Baird – Religious Education Coordinator: 

donnahbaird@yahoo.com 
 

Mitzi Mead – Coordinator of Baptisms 
mmead@accelaconsulting.com 

 
Eddie Baird – Social Ministry: donnahbaird@yahoo.com 

 
Paulita Matheny – Pastoral Associate & Director  

of Religious Education: Pmatheny@stjohnscatholicchurch.org 
 

Fred Powell – RCIA Catechist:    fmpjr2009@aol.com 
 

Ryland Paxton – RCIA Coordinator:  
 Paxtonrl8229@marybaldwin.edu 

 
Paul Mazur – K of C:  prmazur@gmail.com 

 

SPC Emergency # 804-402-1221:   
If someone is dying or has died &  

you would like to talk to a Priest, please call. 
 

Mailing address:   St. Patrick’s Church   
813 West Nine Mile Road,  

 Highland Springs, VA 23075 
 

 
 
 

WEEKLY COLLECTION –  June 17 & 18th , 2023   
 

       Weekly 
Actual      $2,539.30 
Budget     $4,139.00 

                  ($1,599.70) 
Year to date 

Actual       $173,613.34 
Budget     $211,089.00 

                     ($37,475.66) 
 

Note: Actual totals include weekly collection and E-giving 
 

MASS ATTENDENCE:   6/17: 28   6/18: 93 
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